March 7, 2001

Dear Reid and Terry.

We love our new log home! Everything turned out just the way we hoped it
would. We looked at other log homes and builders before we chose your
company, however, we really like the quality and look of Precision Craft
logs and the way you construct your homes. Thanks for getting it done
when you said you would.

We like our log home so much that it is hard to go home after the weekend.
We really enjoyed working with both of you and look forward to continuing
our friendship in the coming years.
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P.S. Sorry it took so long to get this to you! We kept forgetting to do it.



